

How will you help me to support my child's learning?

- Each term you will receive a newsletter and knowledge organiser from your child's teacher to inform you of the curriculum content for the term. This is intended to provide you with information about the knowledge that your child will cover each term and how you can support your child at home in homework or extended projects.
- During the year you will be invited to attend workshops in English and Mathematics to observe teaching and receive advice as how to best support your child at home.
- Mr Garden, Mrs Wilkinson or your child's teacher may meet with you to discuss how to support your child and provide strategies to use at home.
- If there are difficulties with your child's behaviour or if they need additional support to improve their emotional health and well- being they may be referred to our Learning Mentor, Miss Smith who also may meet with you to discuss these difficulties if necessary.
- If your child has speech, language and communication needs, Mrs Tran, our speech and language HLTA, may arrange to meet with you to support you with strategies to use at home.
- If outside agencies or the Educational Psychologist have been involved, suggestions or programmes may be provided that can be used at home.
- If sufficient progress is made additional support may be removed.